Collaborations with Local National or Global Health Institution

A 3-hour course called "One Health" was added to the 2021-2022 Academic Year program for Stage 1 Term 1 students for the first time, which defines ideal health in terms of humans, animals and the environment at local, national and global levels and shows that different disciplines work together. In addition, on the "World One Health Day", a "One Health" panel was added to the Term 3 program with the cooperation of Veterinary and Medical faculties and health-related "associations".

The Turkish Medical Association is included in the Bursa Medical Chamber (BTO) Orientation week. Many faculties and visitors from national and international levels are hosted within Usim and a sharing and discussion environment is provided. Within the scope of the bilateral cooperation between Bursa Uludağ University and Germany Giessen Justus Liebig University, Medicine and Veterinary Faculties, a scientific meeting will be held on 07.06.2023 at the Mete Cengiz Congress Center Special Operations Police Officer İlyas Kaygusuz Hall between 09:30-12:00.



Mete Cengiz Conference Hall

Contact: ssalci@uludag.edu.tr

The Turkish Neurosurgery Academy (TNA) was founded in 2014 under the roof of the Turkish Neurosurgery Association to conduct studies on the philosophy of neurosurgery, develop and support basic neurosurgery sciences, conduct research in the field of neurosurgery and determine strategies on these issues, support the scientific and ethical development of young and academically promising individuals, increase cooperation with other neurological science branches, and develop and strengthen the ethics and traditions of the neurosurgery community. The Turkish Neurosurgery Academy is the first Academy established among medical branches in Turkey. For the first time in our country's medical history, a Neurosurgery Faculty of Medicine Student Camp was held in Bursa on March 26. The organization, which was organized in cooperation with the Turkish Neurosurgery Academy, Bursa UÜ Neurosurgery ABD and USIM, was led by Prof. Dr. Kaya Aksoy.



Minister of Youth and Sports Mehmet M. Kasapoğlu visited Bursa Uludağ University together with Bursa Governor Yakup Canbolat, Metropolitan Municipality Mayor Alinur Aktaş, Bursa Deputies, AK Party Bursa Provincial Chairman Davut Gürkan and city administrators.



Minister of Health Mehmet Müezzinoğlu visited the Good Medical Practices and Simulation Center (USİM), which is the first of its kind in Turkey and will change the way medical students are educated. Minister Müezzinoğlu thanked Uludağ University Rector Prof. Dr. Yusuf Ulcay and his team for the center, which will be an example for Turkey, and said that the center has very advanced equipment for medical school students, assistants and specialist candidates to improve themselves.



The second Uludağ Medical Simulation Wars (USİM WARS), organized for the first time last year by BUÜ Faculty of Medicine and supported within the scope of "TÜBİTAK 4004 Nature Education and Science Schools", ended with the 3rd national stage tour held at BUÜ Good Medical Practices and Simulation Center (USİM) last weekend. USİM WARS 2020, which started with the local stage organized only for BUÜ Faculty of Medicine students in June, was completed with the national stage held over 3 weekends in August with an open call to all medical schools in Turkey. A total of 19 medical schools from seven regions of the country participated in the competition, which continues to be the first of its kind in Turkey.



Protocol with the Sharing Society Association



BURS PROTOKOLÜ

1. TARAFLAR

Bir tarafta Karaman Mahallesi Tuna Caddesi Fulya Sokak No:1 adresinde bulunan Paylaşımcı Toplum Derneği diğer tarafta Barış Mah. Defne Sok. Defne Apt.No:10 D:6 Nilüfer/Bursa adresinde bulunan Bursa Uludağ Üniversitesi Güçlendirme Vakfı arasında aşağıdaki şartlarda bir taahhütname yapılmış ve imza altına alınmıştır.

Bu protokolde Paylaşımcı Toplum Derneği "Dernek", Bursa Uludağ Üniversitesi Rektörlüğü "Rektörlük", Bursa Uludağ Üniversitesi Güçlendirme Vakfı "Vakıf" olarak anılacaktır.

2.PROTOKOLÜN KONUSU

Bu protokolün konusu Dernek tarafından Rektörlük himayelerinde Uludağ Üniversitesi Güçlendirme Vakfı aracılığıyla Bursa Uludağ Üniversitesi Tıp Fakültesi öğrencilerine aylık burs olarak verilmek üzere şartlı 100.000 TL (Yüz Bin Türk lirası) bağışlanmasıdır.

3. TAAHHÜT ve KABUL

Dernek 100.000 TL'yi bu protokolün imzalanmasının ardından 15 gün içerisinde Uludağ Üniversitesi Güçlendirme Vakfına ait Halk Bankası Kampüs Şubesi Burs Hesabına 100.000 TL'yi yatırmayı kabul eder.

Vakıf, Rektörlük gözetim ve denetiminde 100.000 TL'yi 20 Bursa Uludağ Üniversitesi Tıp Fakültesi öğrencisine Aylık 500 TL olarak ödemeyi kabul eder. Ayrıca burs ödemelerini tamamlanmasının ardından 1 ay içerisinde 20 öğrenciye ait tüm burs ödemelerini içeren dekontların derneğe resmi yazıyla göndermeyi kabul eder.

Outreach Programs in the Local Community

• Tent Project

One of the most important events that brings together our faculty students and academicians, both in terms of professional and social responsibility, is the "TENT" days, which have been held since 1999 under the leadership of the Health Ethics and Thought Community (SEDT), known locally and nationally. https://tip.uludag.edu.tr/2023/tip-ogrencilerinin-cadir-projesi).



25. ÇADIR / 14-15 Mayıs 2022 Orhangazi-Narlıca Köyü

26. ÇADIR / 22-23 Ekim 2023 Mustafakemalpaşa-Ormankadı Köyü



27. ÇADIR / 6-7 Mayıs 2023 Karacabey-Karakoca Köyü

28. ÇADIR / 21-22 Ekim 2023 İznik-Çiçekli Köyü



SEDT/ TENT event

• Efforts to Aid Earthquake Victims

Following the February 6 Kahramanmaraş earthquake, our faculty students mobilized to meet the needs of the people in the region, and with the support and guidance of their faculty members, they made great efforts to send humanitarian aid to the region.



• Other Events:

Including Patient Rights Day, Breast Cancer Awareness Event, World Diabetes Day



BEYİN FARKINDALIK HAFTASI



15-18 Mart 2022







Dozens of students attended the 5-day Medical Career Camp organized for high school students studying at different schools in Bursa who want to study at the Faculty of Medicine. The camp, prepared by the USİM External Education Coordination, is also a first in Turkey among state medical schools. Students who attended the camp, which consisted of theoretical and practical training, received information about the studies carried out by the experienced faculty members of the medical school.

